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May 20, 2020 

 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 

 

As we plan for the next school year, which is scheduled to begin on 

August 13, 2020, we continue to be guided by the information that we 

are receiving from state and local health and education officials. 

Additionally, as we previously mentioned, we have also created a 

School Reopening Advisory Committee with representation from all 

AESD stakeholder groups.  

 

As part of our process, we would also like to give all AESD 

parents/guardians the opportunity to share their thoughts. We kindly ask 

you that you take a moment to complete the school reopening survey 

that is available through this link and on our aesd.org website. Only 

complete the survey one time per household. 

 

There are many factors that will influence how school will look next 

school year.  Many factors are outside our control and are constantly 

changing, but we are confident that the safety and well-being of our 

students and staff is the priority for all of us. Thank you for your on-going 

support and partnership, and we look forward to continuing to work with 

you as we navigate this new environment.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Dr. Christopher Downing 

Superintendent 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNOuISfvNqzyk3qXm6BUBuSDHgni5uSH2bAgDhKxbWLdq54w/viewform

